
 

CORRIGENDUM 
 

Attention is invited to the open tender notice no. NABI/6(5)/2017-Gen, dt. 
7th Nov, 2017 published in newspapers for the “Outsourced Manpower & 
Security Services at NABI, Mohali” and the detailed tender document 
floated in the NABI Website and CPPP Website.  
 

In this connection, the last date for submission of quotations is hereby 
extended upto 26th Dec, 2017 at 03.00 PM and the bids (Technical Bid 
only) will be opened on the same day at 04.00 PM.   
 

Vendors are requested to kindly note that the clause “Eligibility Criteria- 
must have registration under DGR once” should be considered as 
deleted. 
 

Further, NABI, reserves the right to accept or reject any offer without 
assigning any reason thereof. 

 

(Administrative Officer), NABI 


